
 

 

Dear [BENEFICIARY FULL NAME],  

 

We are writing to inform you that Mirra Reach LLC will no longer be participating in the Accountable 

Care Organization Realizing Equity, Access, and Community Health (ACO REACH) Model, effective 

12/31/2024. You are receiving this notice because your doctor [PCP NAME OR PCP PRACTICE NAME] is 

currently a participating provider of Mirra Reach LLC. This decision comes after careful consideration 

and evaluation of our organization's direction and commitment to providing the highest quality care to 

our patients, including you.  

What This Means for Your Care  

Until the effective date of termination, there will be no change in the way you receive your healthcare 

services under the ACO REACH Model. You will continue to enjoy all the benefits and support you may 

have received, including enhanced benefits such as care management services.  

As a beneficiary of a participating physician in the ACO REACH program you may have had access to 

additional Benefit Enhancements or Beneficiary Engagement Incentives, implemented by Mirra Reach 

LLC and will be terminated or otherwise cease to be in effect as of 12/31/2024. Furthermore, any 

services furnished under the Benefit Enhancement will no longer be covered by Medicare and the 

Beneficiary may be responsible for the payment of such services.  

All other Medicare rights and benefits will remain unchanged through this transition. You can continue 

to see any healthcare provider, practice, or hospital that accepts Medicare, which includes your 

providers at [PCP NAME OR PCP PRACTICE NAME]. Your choice of healthcare providers is always up to 

you.  

Need More Information?  

We understand that you may have questions or concerns regarding this notification. Please contact 

Medicare.gov or call 1-800-MEDICARE (1-800-633-4227) for more information about your Medicare 

options and rights. TTY users can call 1-877-486-2048.  

Sincerely,  

Mirra Reach LLC 


